Jamie Gray

From: Sent: Katy Grans Drake <kgrans@gmail.com> Wednesday, July 14, 2021 2:22 PM

To:

Jamie Gray

Cc:

Amy Callanan; Andrew Drake

Subject:

Woodmen Street Bus Turnaround Support

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hello Jamie and the TOML,

I would like to express my support for the proposed Woodmen Street bus turnaround.

I believe frequent and reliable transport to the Old Mammoth neighborhood is an important and valuable addition to the Red Line route. We currently live close to the Red and Purple lines and use those buses frequently. They add immensely to our quality of life.

When considering moving to the Old Mammoth area, a huge drawback for our family was the lack of public transit options.

Thank you, Katy Drake Mammoth Lakes